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In addition, payments for peacekeeping operations have been received from the 

following Member States: Dominican Republic, Oman, Panama, Portugal and Timor-Leste.  

 

On behalf of the Secretary-General, I would like to thank these Member States for 

their positive action since last week’s briefing on the UN financial situation. 


